
December 13, 2021 

To: Citizens of the Estes Valley 

From: Fire Chief David Wolf 

Dear Residents and Guests of the Estes Valley, 

The Board of Directors, Staff, and Volunteers of the Estes Valley Fire Protection District have been hard 

at work to ensure we fulfill our organization’s mission – to provide the citizens of and visitors to the Estes 

Valley with superior fire prevention, fire protection, and emergency services in a safe and efficient manner. 

Our annual report will be presented at our January Board meeting. 

This past year was focused on strategic planning and laying out a clear understanding of how to prioritize 

those efforts into the future. Some of those objectives were achieved with the addition of a third full-time 

prevention employee focused on Community Risk Reduction and a full-time training lieutenant, hired from 

our volunteer ranks. With a year of COVID behind us, we were able to resume many of our training 

activities hosting firefighter academies for Estes and surrounding communities. 

This coming year will provide additional opportunities for our agency to continue and improve the service 

to our residents and guests. We hope to finalize our strategic planning in the first quarter and have set aside 

budget to begin execution of that plan. We are looking at ways to focus on service delivery in Community 

Risk Reduction, Operations, and facilities. 

It is a privilege to serve this great community, and we are proud to continue to do so as a >90% volunteer 

organization. Stay tuned for more updates in our annual report to be released in late January 2022. 

Sincerely, 

David Wolf, Fire Chief 

Estes Valley Fire Protection District 
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